
From: MJDRAXLER@aol.com [mailto:MJDRAXLER@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 04, 2011 3:07 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Cc: Soglin, Paul 
Subject: Big box grocery store on Cottage Grove Road 
 
I am not in favor of the zoning change for Grandview Commons to accommodate the big box grocery 
store.   
  
The first reason is that it is in conflict with the original plan for the area.  The second reason is the traffic.  
The third reason is the economy.  I feel that the change will result in another empty building.  If not in the 
location of the change, then in the Sentry store on Cottage Grove and Acewood.   
  
This store could be built on Milwaukee street with no change in the original comprehensive plan.   
  
If Cub could not make it financially, how can another big box grocery store make it.   
  
There are enough grocery stores in the area. 
  
Mary Joan Draxler 
 


